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Dear Organization Members / Surveyors  

  
The purpose of this letter is to inform about the new format of the request for survey 
must be used in order to proceed with quotation. 
 
Please find attached for your reference and waiting for your confirmation of “SAFE 
RECEIPT, READ and UNDERSTANDING”. 

 
Many thanks and best regards, 

Eng. Angie Reyes de Lawrence 

Technical  Manager 

NASHA 

Phone: (507) 314-1934 / 35 

Mobile: (507) 6663-2687 

Fax: 314-0409 

        
https://www.facebook.com/pages/STC-NASHA/281413578635492 
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